

November 6, 2020

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Subject: Mississinewa Valley Band COVID-19 Update 2.0

Dear Mississinewa Valley Band Family,

As you are well aware the COVID-19 situation continues to evolve quickly. Both the spread of the virus and the responses to mitigate that spread have an impact on our community. COVID-19 has already impacted 11% of our members, and none of these cases evolved from our rehearsals at any time. This decision was not made easily, but we had to have the best interest in our members, audience, and the community in mind.

The Mississinewa Valley Band Board of Directors & Director of Bands has voted and agreed to cancel all rehearsals and concerts until at least February 2021. Your safety is our number one priority.

We are told that this situation is fluid and is being watched closely. Updates and changes may occur. Please note that we will share with you any information that we receive. As a board, we are continually monitoring the situation into the next year. The BOD will be working hard during the break to help keep us in uniting generations.

We appreciate the support.

Uniting Generations,

Ryan D. Drown

President, Board of Directors

Mississinewa Valley Band